
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 07, 2010

Attn: Richard M. Lee
Greenwood Telecommunications Consultants LLC
1127 Auraria Parkway, Suite 604     
Denver, CO 80204

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Richard M. Lee,

This refers to application, File No.   0425-EX-PL-2010, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  FAA
HQ has expressed opposition to this application in any navigation frequency band.  In addition to the
obstacles presented by the FAA, concurrence would be required by DoD agencies as well.  This
application will not be able to make it through the coordination process, and so we have no option other
than to dismiss it.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     12503

        Sincerely,

        James R. Burtle
        Chief
      Experimental Licensing Branch


